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March 21, 1979

Mr. G. Willard Fornell
Patent Administrator
University-Sponsored Educational Material
University of Minnesota
332 Morrill Hall
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Will:

It hardly seems that the SUPA meeting was almost a month ago
and with that in mind I realize I have beentemiss in not writing
to you to thank you for functioning as program ch~irman. The
commentary I have received from varioussoUtces has all been
complimentary about the program. Also,we had 15 new members
sign up during the course of the meeting•• I am sure that with the
reception the program received it induced others to become SUPA
members.

You may have heard that Senator Long has indicated that he has
no objections to S. 414. If he in fact hol<:ls to that position we have
taken a giant step to ultimate passage of the Bill. Support for the
Bill seems to be growing and any additional efforts that you can
make with yout representatives. particularly·on the House side.
would be very helpful.

Thanks again for the good job.

Best regards.

Very truly yours.

Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
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